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October Issue 
 

Beaver Creek Lodge 
Home Owners Association Newsletter 

 

Dear Home Owners of Beaver Creek Lodge, 

On behalf of the entire staff here at Beaver Creek Lodge, we 

would like to thank you for a fantastic summer and fall season! 

We are looking forward to welcoming our owners and their 

families in the winter season for skiing, snowshoeing, sleigh 

rides, cozy fireplaces, and everything that makes Beaver 

Creek the perfect winter wonderland. Believe it or not, we 

have already received our first snowfall and are waiting for ski 

season to arrive.  

Warm regards, 

The Beaver Creek Lodge Team 

 

Upcoming Hotel Closure 

Per usual, the Lodge will be closing briefly to gear up for the ski 

season ahead of us. During this time we will be working on 

scheduled hotel maintenance as well as staffing our 

departments to better manage our guests’, and your, needs. 

Our last day of operation will be October 15, 2017 and we will 

reopen November 21, 2017. While we are closed we will ensure 

security by maintaining around the clock staffing in the hotel. 

However, all services will be suspended. The doors to the hotel 

will remain locked; in the event that you need to access your 

unit you will be able to enter the building through the garage.  

We look forward to welcoming you back to the Lodge in the 

upcoming season!   

 

 

Upcoming Concerts 

 October 8, 2017  

Stephanie Rice and Colonial Blue  

@ VPAC – 7:30pm  

 October 17, 2017  

Allison Crowe @ VPAC – 7:30pm  

 

 

Important Announcement 

If you are planning on staying in your 

unit during the hotel closure and 

have not already reached out to our 

home owner liaison, Erin, please do 

so as soon as possible to ensure we 

are prepared for your arrival. Erin can 

be reached at 970-845-1716 or her 

email address: 

erin.burnett@kesslercollection.com  

 

Thank you.  
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More Important News 

Marriott Autograph Collection Update  

We are slowly but surely making progress in setting a date for a 

Special Meeting of the members of the Beaver Creek Lodge 

Condominium Association regarding the potential of Beaver 

Creek Lodge joining the Marriot Autograph Collection and 

undergoing a property improvement plan.  

By now all home owners should have received an email or phone 

call from either Steve Broadbent or Dave Rivard with information 

about the Marriot property improvement plan. If any members of 

the Association feel uninformed or have further questions, they 

may contact Kevin Shields, Beaver Creek Lodge General 

Manager, at 970-845-1715 or his email 

kevin.shields@kesslercollection.com. Kevin would be more than 

happy to chat with you and address any concerns you may 

have. We do not want there to be any confusion and  

Furthermore, prior to the meeting, home owners will receive a 

meeting notice stating the time and date of the Special Meeting 

along with an enclosed proxy in the event that an owner is not 

able to attend.  

The entire staff of the Beaver Creek Lodge is very excited about 

the possibility of our property joining the Marriot Autograph 

Collection. This brand will bring tremendous exposure to Beaver 

Creek Lodge and the renovations included will bring us up to par 

with our competition properties in Beaver Creek Resort. Our 

property is long over-due for some sprucing up and it would be 

an honor for Marriot to assist us through this process.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 Cookie Competition 

Beaver Creek would not be the 

same without the 

complimentary and delicious 

chocolate chip cookies served 

each day at 3pm. Think you’ve 

got what it takes to go up 

against some up the best 

cookie recipes in the world? 

Then fire up your ovens and 

start baking, because entries 

for the 14th Annual Beaver 

Creek World’s Best Chocolate 

Chip Cookie Competition are 

due October 16-19, 2017. Five 

finalist will compete on Beaver 

Creek Opening Day. For 

competition rules and entry 

form visit: 

www.beavercreek.com/cookie  

 

  

 

mailto:kevin.shields@kesslercollection.com
http://www.beavercreek.com/cookie

